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SFBAPCC March 28th Meeting - CANCELLED 
 
Club Members, 
  
We are all aware of the public health emergency created by the corona virus. Each day the news 
reports that the spread of this disease is expanding and that more and more events are being 
canceled and public and private venues are temporarily closing until the danger has passed. The 
“over 60” age group is said to be in the most peril, and that demographic, unfortunately, 
describes nearly all of our members.   
  
For these reasons, the club officers have reluctantly decided to cancel the March meeting. This 
is doubly unfortunate, as we were going to have a great Expo program presented by our 
member and friend, Laura Ackley. Hopefully, Laura can present this program to us at a future 
meeting. No one knows how long this emergency will last, but for now we will still keep the April 
25th meeting tentatively “on the calendar” until we see how the situation develops.   
  
Meanwhile, be safe and stay well. (And don't forget to wash your hands). 
  
Ed Herny - President 
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